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DG Connecticut Solar III, LLC  
 
 
January 10, 2022 
 
Via Electronic Mail  
 
Attn: Melanie Bachman, Esq.  
Executive Director and Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council  
10 Franklin Square  
New Britain, CT 06051 
 
Re:  Petition 1421 - Petition of Bristol Solar One, LLC for a Declaratory Ruling that no 
Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need is Required for the Proposed 
Construction, Operation and Maintenance of a 3.25 +/- MW AC Solar Photovoltaic Electric 
Generating Facility Located at 399 Hill Street, Bristol, Connecticut- Notification of Change 
in Ownership  
 
Dear Ms. Bachman: 
 
Pursuant to Condition No. 7 in the Connecticut Siting Counsel’s (“CSC”) Findings of Fact, Opinion, 
and Decision and Order (“Declaratory Ruling”) (Petition No. 1421) for the Bristol Solar One, LLC 
solar facility (Petition 1421), this correspondence serves as notice that, on or about December 3, 2021, 
through merger of entities, DG Connecticut Solar III, LLC, an affiliate of NextEra Energy Resources, 
LLC,  is now the owner and operator of the facility. DG Connecticut Solar III, LLC will continue to 
ensure compliance with the terms, limitations, and conditions contained in the Declaratory Ruling.  
The individual responsible for management and operations of this facility will continue to be Tim 
Garcia, NextEra Energy DG Business Management (Email: DL-DG-NEER-BUS-
MGT@nexteraenergy.com). 
 
If you have any questions or need any additional information about the merging of the facilities, please 
contact Tim Garcia.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
 
Stephie Maragh 
 
Cc:   
Tracy L. Backer 
Tim Garcia 
 
 
 


